
April/May 2019 
 
Welcome back to another term at Little Hands and a warm welcome to the families who are joining 
us! At the end of last term, Lucy Wood, a student from Cambridge Regional College joined us and 
she will be with us every Thursday and Friday until the end of the academic year, we are very 
happy to welcome Lucy to Little Hands!  
 
September 2019 Booking Forms: 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their September 2019 booking forms. Please remember 
the cut-off date for changing September sessions is Friday 24th May; changes after this are 
subject to 7 weeks term-time notice. I will be confirming bookings from 29th April this half term.  
  
Holiday Club 
If you would like to book a space for the May/June half term holiday club, please complete a 
booking form this is attached to the email with this newsletter or as a paper copy on the front 
table - I will be arranging the sessions and staffing very soon.  Bookings for the Summer Holiday 
Club will be starting in the next few weeks, so please look out for those booking forms too. 
 
Group Photograph 
Andrew Martin is returning to take the annual group photograph on Friday 24th May.  This will 
be in panoramic format (18x16). The children are photographed in small groups which are 
combined; this is a great memento for children leaving for school in September, so they don’t 
forget us! If your child doesn’t attend on Fridays, you are still welcome to come in; just let me 
know so I can add you to the list.  Andrew is also happy to take individual photos or photos with 
siblings/friends, but this is by prior arrangement only, so please let me know.  Please note that 
due to data protection laws, we require your permission for your child to be included in the 
group photograph, so please sign the permission sheet available at nursery. 
 
Lost Property 
We have a new lost property box so please have a look through this when you are next at 
nursery in case any of your child’s belongings are amongst the items.  Any unclaimed items will 
be donated to charity by Friday 26th April. Please remember to label your children’s clothes 
and belongings so that they can be returned to you. 
 
Tapestry 
Did you know that you can upload photos to your child’s Tapestry profile to share with us? Just 
select ‘add observation’, or the ‘plus’ icon in the app, add the relevant information in the boxes 
on the screen then add photos and videos by selecting  ‘add media’.   
 



Sun Cream 
When the weather warms up please send your children to nursery with a sun hat and with sun 
cream already applied.  We are happy to reapply sunscreen on children staying with us after 
lunch if you provide us with a named bottle/tube of sun cream.  Please make sure that your 
child’s sun cream is in the box provided so that we do not have to root through bags looking for 
it. We will start forming a list to gain your consent to apply sun cream, so please look out for 
this or ask the member of staff at the door. 
 
Please remember to update us on any changes to your child’s health or personal details 
including contact details. Here is a reminder of our contact details too: 
Telephone: 01954 710656 and email: lh.bourn@gmail.com  
 

 
Remaining Dates for Summer 2019 

 
Summer Term 2019:  
 
Tuesday 23rd April - 24th May   4 weeks 3 days 
 
(6th May bank holiday - closed)   
 
27th - 31st May Half Term Holiday Club 
 
 
3rd June  - Tuesday 23rd July    7 weeks 2 days 
 
 
Summer Holiday Club Wednesday 24th July to Thursday 5th September (we will be closed Monday 12th 
August – Friday 16th August and for the Bank Holiday on Monday 26th August). 
 
 


